
From: Barbara Fell
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Request to deny permit
Date: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 9:04:09 AM
Attachments: CAFO Letter.pdf

This river is so important and it was a long battle to get it designated as the FIRST
national river. Please do no let that be in vain.  I have attached a formal plea on the
current item before you.

Thank you,

Barbara Fell
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